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To: Jule L. Sigall
    Associate Register for Policy & International Affairs

Date:     03/14/2005

From:     J. Thomas Stowell

Comment:
I purchased a copy of a database-like program called "FreeForm" back in 1994. I kept
a lot of important notes in the program over a span of a few years.

It would be very helpful for me to have a copy of it on multiple computers, but the 
publisher is long-since out of business, and there's no way for me to buy another 
license. I'm basically stuck moving it around on one of those USB "thumbdrives" in 
order to stay within license.
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